
 
 

Dates of Public Notice: July 28 and August 4, 2022 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF THE SAN DIEGO HOUSING COMMISSION  
ADMISSIONS AND CONTINUED OCCUPANCY POLICY UPDATE  

________________________________________________________________________ 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 
The San Diego Housing Commission (SDHC) is soliciting public comment on 
proposed changes regarding its Admissions and Continued Occupancy Policy 
(ACOP) for public housing. The proposed plan will be available for review on 
SDHC’s website, https://www.sdhc.org/housing-opportunities/affordable-rentals/rent-
from-sdhc/, beginning August 1, 2022.  Comments may be submitted by August 31, 
2022 to be considered by SDHC staff and decision-making authorities. . Please 
submit written comments by mail to: Patrick Valerio/ACOP, San Diego Housing 
Commission, 1122 Broadway, Suite 300, San Diego, CA 92101, or email your 
comments to patrickv@sdhc.org    
 
SUBJECT 
In its Admissions and Continued Occupancy Policy, SDHC describes updates to activities 
intended to increase programmatic efficiencies and provide quality, affordable rental 
housing for eligible low-income families in the City of San Diego.  
 
SDHC is soliciting public comment on planned programmatic updates, which includes 
updates to the background screening process and a revised unit offer approach for 
approved applicants. These updates support the onboarding of new residents and low 
vacancy rates for SDHC’s public housing units. 
 
PUBLIC HEARING 
SDHC will hold a virtual public hearing by video conference on the proposed 
Admissions and Continued Occupancy Policy on Wednesday, August 17, 2022, at 9 a.m. 
Information on how to attend will be provided on SDHC’s website, 
https://www.sdhc.org/housing-opportunities/affordable-rentals/rent-from-sdhc/  
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